
MG Corporation Executive Chair Lawford Benning 
presenting at the AIATSIS Summit.
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MG CHAIR PRESENTS 
AT AIATSIS SUMMIT 
MG Corporation executive chair Lawford Benning travelled to Kabi 
Kabi Country to attend the AIATSIS Summit.

While there, he delivered a speech outlining MGC’s mission to 
leave a place where “we can grow strong, sustain our wellbeing 
and where our children can be happy.”

While recognising that First Nations people face multiple 
challenges, Lawford spoke about the importance of being seen as 
partners, not stakeholders.

Most importantly, he highlighted the importance of corporate 
governance in achieving this mission.

Lawford said MG Corporation welcomes the opportunity to connect 
with and share our story with other Aboriginal corporations.

The MG Corporation stall at the Kimberley Careers Expo in May.

MG CORPORATION 
SUPPORTS 
NATIONAL  
YOUTH WEEK
MG Corporation was proud to participate in the 
Kimberley Careers Expo in Kununurra as part of 
National Youth Week this year. 

In addition to operating a stall at the event, MG 
Corporation’s 100+ Jobs team brought young people 
in the program down to learn about the range of 
opportunities available to them in the region.

MG Corporation director Ted Carlton also performed 
the Welcome to Country for the event, which was held 
at the North Regional TAFE campus.
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MG Corporation welcomes the appointment of 
local designer Mark Phillips Architect to design the 
Kununurra Aboriginal Short Stay Accommodation 
facility.

The $20 million facility is planned to offer single, 
family and universal access units and rooms, with 
similar facilities in Derby and Broome having a 
positive impact on those communities.

Mark Phillips worked closely with MG Corporation 
on our Kununurra office and we look forward to 
consulting with him again to deliver a safe and 
culturally appropriate accommodation facility for 
MG and other Aboriginal people visiting Kununurra.

MGC Building and Maintenance will be able to improve its 
training and construction service delivery capabilities after 
receiving an $85,000 Regional Economic Development grant.

The funding was granted for the purchase of a soil 
compactor (roller) machine for the company.

MGCBM was one of seven companies from the Kimberley to 
share in more than $700,000 in funding as part of the project.

FAMILIAR 
ARCHITECT 
APPOINTED TO 
KEY PROJECT

TRAINING AND SERVICE 
DELIVERY BOOSTED  
BY RED GRANT

MGC Building and Maintenance was awarded a  
contract to construct two new homes in Halls Creek.

MGC Building and Maintenance apprentice Darnell 
Thaiday has been developing his cladding skills with 
assistance from Carpentry WA.

Carpentry WA director Steve Freeman said the 
organisation had welcomed Darnell’s presence on site.

“It’s a pleasure to work to with Darnell who is always 
keen and eager to get in and get the job done safely to 
a high standard,” Mr Freeman said.

As part of his training, Darnell has been working on the 
Wyndham District High School project, which has been 
progressing well.

MGCBM APPRENTICE 
DEVELOPS SKILLS

MGCBM apprentice Darnell Thaiday on site at the Wyndham DHS project.

Regional Development Minister Alannah MacTiernan, centre right,  
with RED Grant recipients.
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